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10th July 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
UPDATE to Class Structure for September 2017 
 
Following my letter sent on the 12th June 2017, I wanted to inform you of an update to the class structure for 

September 2017. Due to a sharp increase in pupil numbers since the letter was sent, we find ourselves in the 

fortunate situation of being able to ensure the ENTIRE school, from Reception to Year 6, will be single year group 

classes. 

 

This change will only impact on the children due to be in the Nursery or Reception next year. 

  

CURRENT YEAR 
GROUP 

NEW CLASS 
NEW CLASS 

DESCRIPTION 
TEACHER 

Nursery 2 Year Olds 
Class N Nursery Class 

Mrs C Hill will work alongside a 
teacher to be appointed over the 

next few weeks. Nursery 3 Year Olds 

Nursery 4 Year Olds Class R Reception Class 
Mrs Curtis 

(Mrs Curtis / Mrs Hailey after 
Christmas Holiday) 

Reception Class 1 Year 1 Class Mrs Powell / Mrs Jackson 

Year 1 Class 2 Year 2 Class Miss Short 

Year 2 Class 3 Year 3 Class Mrs O’Neil 

Year 3 Class 4 Year 4 Class Mrs Gammond 

Year 4 Class 5 Year 5 Class Mrs Ameghino 

Year 5 Class 6 Year 6 Class Mrs Thomas 

 
Our Special Educational Needs Co-Ordinator (SENCo), Mrs Wallace, will continue to work on Mondays and Tuesdays, 
supported by Mrs Pennington, providing intervention groups throughout the week. 
 
Planning, preparation and assessment (PPA) cover will be provided by Mrs Drew (Higher Level Teaching Assistant) 
and our highly qualified teaching assistants in the afternoons. 
 
Breakfast Club will continue to run daily from 8am with Mrs Sue Hackley and Mrs Chris Hill. This is a paid club. 
 
‘Mrs Hill’s CHILL Den’ provides after school care daily until 5.15pm – this is run by Mrs Chris Hill as a Private Provider 
– see website for details. A charge is made for this service. 
 
Should you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me to discuss them further.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Stephen Warrell. 
 

http://www.weobleyprimary.co.uk/

